
 

 

 

 Information about some of the things  we will be learning in the  

week beginning 17th January 2022 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 

Weekly learning 

English  

 

This week we will be learning about the 

different layers of the rainforest. We will find 

out about which animals live in these different 

layers and why. We will also be looking at 

woodland areas and will write descriptive 

sentences about what we can see. We will then 

think of woodland animals that we will use to 

innovate the story of "The Umbrella".  

 

Maths:  

This week in maths we will begin by looking at 

adding repeated, equal groups and then move on to 

understanding how this is the same as multiplication. 

We will learn how to answer multiplication questions 

by using practical resources and drawings to help us. 

 

 
RE:  

This week children will be learning about the book of gospels. They will learn about who wrote 

them and what they tell us. Children will enjoy exploring these gospels and chosing their favourite 

stories to create a story board to retell them. We will then share the different stories we chose 

and what they tell us about.  



 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

P.S.H.E. (Personal, Social, Health Education) 

This week we will be looking at how we keep 

ourselves safe at home. We will explore why we 

have rules and how we can keep ourselves 

physically emotionally safe including online safety, 

road safety, cycle safety and safety in the 

environment. We will learn that there are some 

household products can be harmful, including 

medicines.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

PE: This week in PE we are continuing to develop our skills in maintaing balance when walking forwards 

and backwards on a line with fluidity. We will continue to practise keeping our balance whilst also 

lifting our knees up to make a 90 degree angle and lifting our heels up to our bottom. We will be 

playing games to practise these skills and challenging ourselves to not only keep our balance on the 

ground but also along a balancing beam.  

 

 

Our PE days:  

2S Friday and Tuesday 

2J Friday and Tuesday 

Please come to school in PE clothes instead of uniform on these days. 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic – Science  

This week we will be exploring the uses of 

everyday materials by looking at different 

things in our environment. We will discuss why 

we think that particular material has been 

used, referring to the properties of that 

material. We will be gathering and recording 

data to help us answer questions. 

  

 

 

 

Music 

This week we will continue to learn the rock song “I Wanna 

Play In A Band” by Joanna Mangona. We will be listening to 

the rock song “We Will Rock You” by Queen and will discuss 

the following questions: 

 Do you like the song?  

 What can you hear?  

 What is the style of this music?  

 How is the song put together?  

 

  

ICT 

 

This week we will continue learning 

about spreadsheets using the 

2Calculate tool on purple mash. We 

will learn how to calculate totals using 

different functions. We will then use 

the data to answer questions. 

 


